LCHS Band Booster Club, Inc.

www.thelchsband.org

MARCHING BAND AND COLOR GUARD

Welcome to the 2023-2024 Band and Guard Program!

Dear Band & Guard Families,

The LCHS Band Booster Club board is excited to welcome you to the 2023-2024 band
and guard program. Whether you are new to the program or a returning family, the booster club
leadership is ready to make this a fantastic year for all students.

This packet of materials will help you and your student/s make a smooth transition into
this year’s program. Included are several documents required by the school and/or district.
Please complete and submit paperwork by Tuesday, July 25". This packet also includes
documents outlining the financial support needed to ensure that our students continue to
receive the highest quality experiences resulting in their academic, musical, and professional
growth. Family involvement is vital to a successful band and guard program. There are a
variety of ways in which you can volunteer to support the program. At our upcoming booster
meetings, we will discuss additional information regarding volunteering and fundraising
opportunities.

The primary communication is through The Voice, which is our weekly email (usually
sent on Monday evening). We also have a website that contains general information and links to
resources. https://www.thelchsband.org

Instructions to access the various communication platforms are included in this packet.
All parents and students should enroll in each of the communication platforms.

Here are a few upcoming important dates to mark on your calendars:
Paperwork submission — by Tuesday, July 25, 2023
Band Camp Sneak-Preview Performance — Friday, July 28, 2023, at 5 PM (LCHS quad)
Band Camp BBQ Celebration — Friday, July 28, 2023, at ~6 PM (after performance)

BBC membership has its benefits, including free entry to LCHS sponsored performances and
discounted spirit wear! The enroliment form is included in the packet.

On behalf of the BBC board, thank you for your dedication to the education of our students.
Together we will make this an amazing year! Feel free to reach out with any questions or
concerns.

Sincerely,

Jamie Schwartz, BBC President president@thelchsband.org
209-256-3940
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